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Accordingly, attachment 1 provides a supplement to the
proposed Technical Specification Amendment request that was
submitted February 10, 1989. To assure clarity, the proposed
Technical Specifications changes provided by our February 10,
1989 letter is superseded in its entirety by the proposed
revisions provided by this letter.

Briefly, the changes provided by this letter fall into three
categories:

1) The change is similar to what was provided by the
February 10, 1989 submittal and no additional
justification is required.

2) The change is similar to what was provided by the
February 10, 1989 submittal, and additional
justification {s required.

3) The February 10, 1989 change has been withdrawn and
is not included with this letter.

Attachment 2 provides a discussion of the changes, as well
as the justification for the changes.

Should you have any guestions concerning this amendment
request, please call Paul Guill at (704) 875-4002.

Very truly yours,

i '//‘
TP

T.C. McMeekin
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